----Message d'origine----

De : owner-council@gnso.icann.org [mailto:owner-council@gnso.icann.org] De la part de Steve Crocker Envoyé : jeudi 30 août 2012 13:55 À : Stéphane Van Gelder Cc : Akram Atallah; Secretary; GNSO Council List Objet : [council] Re: Whois Review Team Final Report

Stéphane,

Thank you for this update. We appreciate your priority on conducting a full review and look forward to seeing it when it's ready.

Steve

Sent from my iPhone

On Aug 30, 2012, at 5:29 AM, Stéphane Van Gelder <stephane.vangelder@indom.com> wrote:

> Dear Steve, Dear Akram,

>

> Please find attached a letter which I am sending you as Chair of the GNSO Council.

>

> Please be so kind as to inform the Board of this letter.

>

> Best,

>

> <WHOIS RT Final Report Letter.pdf>

>

>

> Stéphane Van Gelder

> Directeur Général / General manager

> INDOM Group NBT France

> -----

> Registry Relations and Strategy Director Group NBT

>